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UPDATED INFORMATION ON THE GROUP’S PRODUCT 
 

This announcement is made by The United Laboratories International Holdings Limited (the 

“Company”) on a voluntary basis. 

 

The board of directors (the “Board”) of the Company is pleased to announce that on 12 April 

2023, The United Bio-Technology (Hengqin) Co., Ltd. (“The United Bio-Technology”), a 

wholly-owned subsidiary of the Company, received the Notice of Approval of Clinical Trial 

(Reference No.: 2023LP00617) issued by China National Medical Products Administration 

regarding the insulin degludec and liraglutide injection. 

. 

The insulin degludec and liraglutide injection consists of insulin degludec, a basal insulin, and 

liraglutide, a human glucagon-like peptide-1 (GLP-1) analog, with complementary effects to 

improve blood glucose control. It can be used in adult Type 2 diabetes patients with poor blood 

glucose control. After the insulin degludec and liraglutide injection enters the human blood 

circulation, the blood glucose level can be effectively controlled in the whole day by injection 

once a day in different target organs through a complementary mechanism of action. The 

Company is the first enterprise in China to obtain clinical approval for this biosimilar. 

 

The approval will further enrich the Company’s product portfolio in the field of diabetes 

treatment and accelerate the Company’s strategic layout in the field of chronic diseases. In the 

future, the Company will continue to commit itself to the research and development of new 

products, and focus on enhancing its competitiveness and creativity in the biopharmaceutical 

industry, with a view of creating more benefits for the Company and its shareholders. 
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